
 

 
24th November 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Food Collection (REMINDER) 

At Alexandra Park Junior School we teach the importance of giving and sharing.  We have 
contributed in supporting various charities in the past.  This year we will be working in  
collaboration with the Barnabas Charity to help provide for those less fortunate than us in 
these cold winter months.  A letter containing more information on how families and  
children can help is being sent out next week. 

Dick Whittington (An Oldham Coliseum Production) 

The whole school and governors had a great time at the pantomime 
today. 
The North West's favourite pantomime was packed with laugh-out-
loud gags, thigh slapping songs, and a generous helping of "it's  
behind you's"! OH YES IT IS. 
Dick Whittington had fabulous costumes, glitz and glamour, silliness 
and slapstick and hit songs to sing along to. 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

We are proud of Aminah Awan and Aizah Noor in class 6 as they wrote and performed 
their poem to the whole school on Wednesday this week.  Please do read their powerful 
poem.  It is on the back of this newsletter. 

OFSTED 

Thank you to all parents who voiced their positive comments to the  
OFSTED inspectors last week.   
Please find guide for parents alongside this newsletter. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done class 6 for achieving 100% and classes 1, 4, 5, 7, 8  and 11 
for achieving over 96% the week before the holidays. 

SUPERB :) 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Friday 1st December - Whole School Dragon’s Den assembly. 
     




